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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, SEATTLE DISTRICT 

P.O. BOX 3755 
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON  98124-3755 

 

Regulatory Branch                                    October 1, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Rian Anderson, Vice President Terminal Operations 
Black Ball Ferry Line 
101 East Railroad Avenue 
Port Angeles, Washington 98362 
 Reference: NWS-2011-240 
  Black Ball Ferry 
  (Port of Port Angeles,       
  Terminal 2 Renovation) 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
 We have received your request for a permit modification to extend the time limit for 
completing the work authorized by the above-referenced Department of the Army permit. The 
permit authorizes the repair and extension of sections of Terminal 2 in Port Angeles Harbor at 
Port Angeles, Washington.  The time limit for completing the authorized work is scheduled to 
expire on November 26, 2020.  You have requested a modification of the permit to extend the 
time limit for completing the work to February 15, 2025.  Your request for a time extension is 
approved.  The new time limit for completing the authorized work ends on February 15, 2025.   
 
 All other terms and conditions contained in the original permit remain in full force and 
effect.  A copy of this letter will be furnished to Mr. Jesse Waknitz at jessew@portofpa.com 
and Ms. Allison Reak at allison@searunconsulting.com.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Ms. Pamela Sanguinetti at pamela.sanguinetti@usace.army.mil or at (206) 764-6904. 
 
BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY: 
 

   
 
 
  Alexander “Xander” L. Bullock 
  Colonel, Corps of Engineers 
  District Engineer 
 
Enclosure 
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